
Nassau County Police
Department

First Precinct
900 Merrick Road

Baldwin, New York 11510

September 12,2013

To Whom It May Concern,

Thank you for your donation for the First Precinct Golf
Outing on Sept. 9th. The members of the First Precinct greatly
appreciate your support for your local Police Department.

Sincerely,
The Members of the First Precinct


